
 
 
 
Meeting Minutes June 16, 2015 
 
UNHCR BO Amman, Jordan 
EMOPS Room  
 
Agencies present:  

AWO, IATF, ICMC, IFH-NHF, IMC, MPDL, UNFPA, UNICEF, UNHCR and UPP 

Agenda: 

• SGBV SWG Briefing Note 2015 (group review and finalisation) 
• Finalisation of the updated (contact information) Referral Pathways (in attachment, for your final review prior to the meeting) 
• Engaging Men and Boys Note of the Workshop (review and finalisation)  
• IASC GBV Guidelines evaluation: update on the mission   
• Field Update  
• AOB 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Agenda item Discussion Action point Responsible 
Agency 

SGBV SWG 
Briefing Note 2015 

- Members at the meeting reviewed and provided comments to 
the briefing note. 

- SGBV SWG Co-coordinator 
(UNFPA) to share the revised draft 
with SGBV SWG members for final 
approval. The Briefing Note will be 
uploaded on the portal after 
finalization.  

- CRP and UNFPA to send pictures 
to be included in the briefing note 

Chairs and CRP 

Finalization of the 
updated Referral 
Pathways 

- The updating of the referral pathways is still ongoing. Delay 
has occurred due to delayed replies with updated contact 
information. The exercise is only related to the update of 
contact information of services already listed in the pathways. 
The review of the service provision is expected to take place in 
the last quarter of 2015.  

- SGBV SWG Co-coordinator 
(UNFPA) to contact JHAS (not 
attending the SGBV SWG) to 
update their sections in the 
document 

Chairs 

Engaging Men and 
Boys Note of the 
Workshop 

- A prioritization exercise was conducted: members worked in 
groups and identified priority areas around response and 
provision of services. In addition to that, participants 
suggested activities that their agencies are in a position to 
implement 

- Results of the prioritization 
exercise will be presented in the 
next SGBV SWG meeting and 
members will finalize identified 
priority areas 

Chairs and Gender 
Advisor 

IASC GBV 
Guidelines 
evaluation: update 
on the mission   

- The regional evaluation started in Jordan on June 14 and will 
continue until the 18, with meetings with health and shelter 
coordinators; key sectors actors, and donors. As part of the 
evaluation, four FGDs are taking place in Azraq camp and in 
urban area.  

- On June 18, a debriefing between the evaluator and the SGBV 
SWG will take place at UNFPA. The invitation was sent out.  

- In August, we will discuss how we 
want to proceed with the findings 
of the evaluation.  

 



Field Update Zaatari 

- Field level SGBV SWG: discussions on work plan taking place. 
TOR has been finalized and shared with members. CP 
priorities within the camp have also been identified, including 
violence in schools and child labour. 

Azraq 

- There are discussions on engagement of women and girls in 
activities in the camp, including in safe spaces, as their 
participation is decreasing.  

- SGBV priority areas will also be 
identified and shared. 

 

 

 

- FGDs will be conducted with them 
to identify more reasons as to why 
they are not using the centres and 
ask them to suggest other 
activities that can be included 

 

AOB - In the next meeting, coordination with other sectors will be 
discussed;  

- Early and forced marriage task force will be sharing a survey 
tool to map out what organizations are doing to prevent and 
address early and forced marriage 

  

 

Next meeting is on July 14, 2015 at UNHCR 


